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In The News 

Will you Take the 

Plunge for Ontario's 

Polar Bears? 

Do something small for climate 

change!  

Sunday, December 14, 9:30am at 

Sunnyside Beach 

Ontario is home to the world's southern-most population of polar bears.  Their habitat in 

the northern Boreal region is one of the largest intact carbon storehouses in the world and it 

is under threat from industrial development.  Protecting this storehouse helps stave off the 

worst impacts of climate change. 

CPAWS Wildlands League's new campaign, On Thin Ice, will be kicked off with a Polar 

Bear Swim! Join us Sunday, December 14, 2008 at Sunnyside Beach, Lakeshore Blvd 

West, Toronto (at Parkside Drive, near the Sunnyside Pavilion cafe). Registration for 

swimmers begins at 9:30am and we'll hit the water at 10:00am. 

You can do something small for climate change and Ontario's Polar Bears by supporting 

this event: 

 Participate in the swim 
 Sponsor a swimmer 
 Volunteer to help with this event 
 Come and cheer the swimmers on! 
 Tell a friend about the event - DARE them to take the plunge for 

Ontario's Polar Bears! 

For complete information about this event please visit our website. We hope to see you on 

the beach on December 14th!

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wildlandsleague.org/attachments/Participant.Cover.Letter.Backgrounder2.pdf
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=413&cid=414
mailto:info@wildlandsleague.org?subject=Polar%20Bear%20Swim%20volunteer
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&hl=en&geocode=&q=1755+Lakeshore+Blvd+West+Toronto&sll=43.637193,-79.45055&sspn=0.040314,0.076904&ie=UTF8&ll=43.642908,-79.455528&spn=0.07764,0.153809&z=13
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=413&cid=414
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=3&cid=413
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/print.aspx?cid=435&pid=422
V:/listserv/Listservs/2008/www.wildlandsleague.org
http://www.savealgonquin.ca/donations.php
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=35&cid=35
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=3&cid=3
mailto:info@wildlandsleague.org?subject=Tell%20a%20Friend
mailto:info@wildlandsleague.org?subject=Volunteer
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/imgup/MC.aerial.winding.river.Ferrari.jpg


Take Peat and 'Bou 

Home for Christmas! 

Ordering made easy with PayPal 

Support the work of the Wildlands League 

and give Wild gifts this holiday season! 

This year we have welcomed Peat the Polar 

Bear to our family. He and ''Bou the 

Caribou would love to bring an eco-friendly smile to anyone on your list this season. 

Visit our website for complete details. Order today to ensure delivery by Christmas! 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Did You Know? 

 That the Federal government has just listed the snapping turtle as a species of special concern (under the Federal Species at 

Risk Act), while Ontario is proposing that they be hunted in Kawartha Highlands Provincial Park? 

 Learn more here. 

 

 

 

http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=35&cid=386
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/attachments/Feds.Protect.Turtles.While.Province.Hunts.Them.pdf
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/imgup/CuteNCuddy20082.jpg
http://www.401richmond.net/events/marketplace.cfm

